Welcome to school!
May this school year bring
You happiness galore,
And may you enjoy it-   Right to the core!
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Dear Families, 

I am so excited returning here to SFA for my sixth year. Saint Francis has a warm atmosphere that makes it a great place to work! The classroom teachers here at Saint Francis are wonderful and I feel honored to work with such enthusiastic educators.  They are dedicated to each and every student and have great knowledge of how to teach in different learning styles to best suit each individual child.  I have had a wonderful, relaxing summer spending time with my children, reading lots of books, camping and sailing with my family. As a mom of three, I recognize both the joys and the difficulties that families experience as they support students as they learn.
 My job at Saint Francis as the Reading/ Math Specialist is very rewarding.  I will be working with Mrs. Amy Miller to give support to students who may be having difficulty in math or reading. Sometimes, we help out students in the classroom setting and other times, we tutor individual students or a small group of students in our office.  We work closely with the classroom teachers to decide what skills students need to improve.  Everyone learns in a different way. Each style is a gift and gives the student a unique perspective in this world that God gave us. Our job is to figure out a student’s learning style and help the student develop strategies to be successful in the classroom.

Every month, Mrs. Miller and I will post a newsletter on our website that discusses a particular topic in reading, math, or education. We try to think about what families are interested in learning more about, and research and write about that topic.   We will list resources such as books and websites that might be helpful for learning more information. Please share with us any questions, topic ideas, or comments that you have! 
I can be contacted by phone at or by email at drousseau@sfab.org.  Welcome back and looking forward to a great year! 







~Donna Rousseau

Welcome Acrostic
W hen you
E nter this
L ittle room
C onsider yourself
O ne of the special
M embers of a group who
E njoy working and learning.

